
 

 
14 August 2018 
 
 
Tess Brunton 
Tess.brunton@radionz.co.nz 
 
 
Dear Ms Brunton 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for 
information on sick days 
 
I am writing with regards to your official information request dated 18 July 2018 requesting 
information on sick days taken in the past five financial years.  
 
The table below provides the number of sick days taken by staff in the past five financial years, 
and also how many staff members were working for the Council during that time. 
 

 
 
You also requested information regarding the number of sick days that were taken by Councillors 
during the past five financial years.  Unfortunately, we do not collect or hold this information.  I 
am sorry that we are unable to provide this to you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
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